
May 2024 

Construction Notice #49:  

Port Lands Flood Protection 

& Lake Shore Boulevard East Projects 

Construction Manager: EllisDon 

Traffic Notice  

Ramp to Don Valley Parkway to/from Lake Shore Boulevard East Closed: Weekend of May 10-

12 

To facilitate utilities work at Don Roadway and Lake Shore Boulevard East, the ramp to and from the Don Valley 

Parkway (DVP) and Lake Shore Boulevard will be closed from 10:30 p.m., Friday May 10, reopening at 5:30 a.m. 

Sunday, May 12.  

 

Above: A map showing the location of the DVP Ramp closure.  
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What to expect from 10:30 p.m. Friday, May 10 to 5:30 a.m. Sunday, May 12: 

• There will be no access to the DVP from Lake Shore Boulevard East  

• The exit from the DVP to Lake Shore Boulevard East will be closed  

• The closure will be marked with traffic cones and a signage truck 

• Access to the northbound DVP from westbound Lake Shore Boulevard is via the Queen St. on ramp. From Lake 

Shore Boulevard westbound, go north on Carlaw Avenue, west on Queen Street, north on Davies Ave, and 

then take the ramp on the left 

• Access to the northbound DVP from eastbound Lake Shore Boulevard is via the Eastern Avenue on ramp. From 

eastbound Lake Shore Boulevard, go north on Cherry Street, east on Eastern Avenue, and then take the ramp 

on the right.  

No Access Between Morse Street and Lake Shore Boulevard East: May 10-12 

Between May 10 at 10p.m. and May 12 at 11p.m., the intersection of Lake Shore Boulevard and Morse Street will 

be closed. During this work, access to Morse Street will be via the laneways that connect to Carlaw Avenue and 

Logan Avenue.  

This closure is needed because workers will be installing underground utilities.  

 

Above: a map showing the location of the Morse Street and Lake Shore Boulevard closure, as well as the 

laneways that can be used to access Morse Street.  
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What to expect from 10 p.m. Friday, May 10 to 11 p.m. Sunday, May 12: 

• There will be no access to Lake Shore Boulevard from Morse Street 

• There will be no access to Morse Street from Lake Shore Boulevard 

• Access to Morse Street will be via the laneways that connect to Carlaw Avenue and Logan Avenue 

Construction Update 

Much of the construction is visible from the sidewalks on the recently opened New Cherry Street and 

Commissioners Street. Take yourself on a tour with our blog as a guide: Take yourself on a tour of the Port Lands 

| Waterfront Toronto (waterfrontoronto.ca) 

Questions? 

To learn more about this project, please visit the  

Port Lands Flood Protection project website (https://portlandsto.ca/). 

To send us questions or concerns about construction, use this  

online inquiry form (https://portlandsto.ca/contact-us/).  

You can also email us at plfp@ellisdon.com. 

For urgent construction related issues, please contact Cameron Coleman, EllisDon, at 416-594-2198. 

Past construction notices, as well as information about all ongoing construction can be found on the 

construction page on the project website (https://portlandsto.ca/construction/). 

 

Waterfront Toronto 

251 Queens Quay East, Suite #301, Toronto, Ontario, M5A 0X3. 

416-214-1344   |   www.waterfrontoronto.ca   |   info@waterfrontoronto.ca 
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